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2Iay 14 th, 1924.

John fuinlan, Esq 
323 Redfern Avenue, 
Montreal.

• •

«

Dear Mr. Quinlan

In taking over the building 
erected by you for a Pathological Institute I 
would like to express the satisfaction of the 
University with the trouble you have taken to 
provide our Department of Pathology with a 
thoroughly creditable home.

Ho doubt the strange character 
of the building and,the somewhat peculiar design 
have been the cause of some difficulties, but we 
at least know that we now possess what will, when 
finally completed, be without doubt the equal of 
any Pathological Institute on the continent.

Yours faithfully.
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